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Dr. E. Chargaff

Department of Biochemistry
College of Physicians and Surgeons
Columbia University

630 West 168th Street
New York 32, New York

Dear Dr. Chargaff:

I am very anxious to complete the program of the symposium on
"Nucleic Acids and Nucleoproteins" as soon as possible, and so will
appreciate it if you can send me the title of your paper soon.

Dr. Stacey will not be able to attend the symposium, and there-

fore I expect that you will be the only speaker on the topic of bacter-

jal nucleoproteins. Dr. Michael A. Peshkov, of Moscow, U.S.S.R., was

invited to speak in this section, but I have not had a reply from him

and do not expect an acceptance.

Sincerely yours,

MD:af . Demerec \ ‘

P.S. TI am enclosing a copy of the "Notice to Contributors," which

gives information about the preparation of manuscripts for the sympo-

sium volume.  


